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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     October 29, 2024 
 

Barnes County Fatal Crash 
 
What: Fatality    

Where: Barnes County 22 and 102nd Ave SE (Approximately 3 miles west of Sanborn, ND) 

When: October 29th, 2024, at approximately 6:23 AM Central time.  

Road Conditions: Good 

Weather Conditions: Cloudy  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Rollover  

Agencies Involved: North Dakota Highway Patrol, Barnes County Sheriff’s Office, Sanborn 

Fire. 

Vehicle No. 1: 1999 Toyota 4-Runner  
Driver No. 1: 30-year-old male from Sanborn, ND -fatal  
Restraints: no seatbelt, multiple airbag deployment. 
Charges:  no charges 
 

 
 

NARRATIVE:  
 
On October 29th, 2024, at approximately 6:23 AM (central time) a one vehicle roll-over crash 
resulting in a fatality occurred on Barnes County 22 near 102nd Ave SE. (approximately 3-miles 
west of Sanborn, ND).  
 
A Toyota 4-Runner was travelling westbound on Barnes County 22. The driver of the 4-Runner 
drove onto the north shoulder of the roadway causing the driver to lose control of the 4-
Runner. The 4-Runner re-entered the paved roadway before entering the south ditch. When 
entering the south ditch, the 4-Runner rolled causing the unrestrained driver to be ejected.  
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The driver a 30-year-old male from Sanborn, ND sustained fatal injuries as a result of the 
crash.  
 
This crash remains under investigation by the North Dakota Highway Patrol. The name of the 
involved deceased driver will be released after family has been notified.  
 
 
 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
For more information, contact:  
Sgt. Andrew Cashin 701-521-0219                                                                                                                                                  
acashin@nd.gov  

     
 


